
Castle Primary School 

Weekly Bulletin - 20/06/2025 

Mow Cop Scarecrow Trail 

We are excited to be getting involved in the Mow Cop   
scarecrow trail this year - the theme is ‘Books and Authors’. 
The children have been tasked with designing our school   
entry. The designs can be completed at home and handed in 
to their class teacher by 30th June. The winning design will 
then be brought to life and displayed outside the school!  

We are thrilled that the school will share the money raised 
from this year’s event. 

Summer Fair - TOMORROW 

The PTA team have been working tirelessly 
to make tomorrow’s event a fantastic one! 
Just a reminder that the gates will open at 
12pm - we cannot wait to see you there! 

Singing times - reminder 

If children can meet under the trees below 
the EYFS playground 5 minutes before 
their performance, if would be much       
appreciated. Please don’t worry if your child 
is unable to attend.  

Volunteers 

The PTA are still hoping for some             
volunteers! If you are able to support, 
please email the team directly:               
castleprimaryPTA@gmail.com 

 

1pm - Nursery & Reception 

1:15pm - Year 1 & 2 

1:30pm - Year 3 & 4 

2pm - Year 5 & 6 

Year 6 End of Year Arrangements 

As we approach the end of our Year 6 pupils final 
year with us at Castle, we have been beginning to pull 
together the end of year celebrations.  

Tuesday 15th July - Our Year 5/6 production will 
take place at 1pm and 5pm. Tickets will be free for 
this event, however we would like to prepare for the 
expected number of attendees. Please click HERE to 
confirm how many tickets you require for each    
performance. This performance is only Year 5 and 6. 

Thursday 17th July - Our Leavers’ Assembly will 
take place at 9am. Please enter the hall via the 
school hall doors. 

In addition, having spoken to the children today, 
they have requested a Leavers’ Disco - which we are 
more than happy to provide them with! This will take 
place on Wednesday 16th July 5pm - 7pm and will 
be staffed by school staff. They have requested 
that this is catered by McDonalds.  

Next week, we will send a order form out for you to 
complete with your child. We ask that this is return 
to school by Thursday 10th July along with the    
correct cash   payment. As year 5/6 have been in the 
same class, Year 5 are also invited to attend.  

 

 Diary Dates 

Monday 7th July - Reports to parents 

Wednesday 9th July - Parents open evening 3:30 - 5:30 

Friday 11th July - INSET - school closed for pupils 

Thursday 17th July - School water fight (details to follow)  

Friday 18th July - Last day of the term 
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